
 

 

 
February 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you are aware we receive funding from the Government for children who are currently 
eligible for Free School Meals and those who have received Free School Meals in the past.  
 
It is for the school to decide how to spend this funding and this year we have decided to use 
part of it to cover the full costs of the Wilderness residential trip for your child.   
 
Therefore, if your child would like to take part in the Wilderness trip in June, please sign and 
return the original letter which you received about the Wilderness trip giving your permission. 
Please do not include any financial contribution.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Woolley 
Headteacher 


